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Sugar Creek families!   

The PTO has been busy this year.  We’ve 

successfully completed the Raise For Education 

fundraiser, which was outstanding, we have 

coordinated two very successful donation drives 

(UNO cards in memory of Kale Galloway and 

Socktober), Box top collection and submission, 

and coordinated two different dine in nights with 

local restaurants.  Sugar Creek also had a big 

presence in the community at the Darlington Fish 

Fry this year, with our candy sales, game booths 

and floats in the parade. 

We are currently in midst of planning Veteran’s 

Day activities, collecting donations for the 

upcoming pancake breakfast, Kindness week 

activities, and thinking about other donation 

drives/community involvement activities.   

Check out the PTO bulletin board located by the 

gym to see what we’ve been up to!  You can also 

find all of our meeting minutes on the PTO section 

of the Sugar Creek website. 

We’ve also consistently been using the Remind 

app to send out text reminders and updates.  If 

you aren’t receiving PTO updates, sign up today!  

To join: 

Text: @sctpo2016 to 81010 

or 

Visit: remind.com/join and entered class code 

scpto2016 

Thank you for your continued involvement and 

support! 

Sugar Creek PTO 

Upcoming Events: 

12 Nov – Veteran’s Day program (9:00am) 

17 Nov – Pancake Breakfast/Science 

Fair/Scholastic Book Fair (8-11am) 

28 Nov – November PTO meeting (5-6pm) 

19 Dec – Movie Night (2:30-4:30pm) 

 

PTO Meeting Dates: 

Wednesday, November 28, 2018 – 5-6pm 

Thursday, January 10, 2019 – 6-7pm 

Monday, February 11, 2019 – 5-6pm 

Tuesday, March 12, 2019 – 6-7pm 

Wednesday, April 17, 2019 – 5-6pm 

Tuesday, May 7, 2019 – 6-7pm 

 

Reminder! 

If you will be participating in any PTO 

activities during the school day, you must 

have a criminal background check on file 

with the school! 
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Raise For Education:      

With your involvement we raised $13,383! 

Because of the success, we will NOT be asking the 

students to participate in any other type of direct 

sales fundraisers. 

We hope that moving forward, the Raise For 

Education will become our primary fundraiser each 

year. 

 
 

 

Where does the money go? 

The PTO funds all the following (plus other things 

throughout the year): 

 ALL class fieldtrips 

 Snacks for ALL class parties 

 Teacher classroom funds 

 Science Fair boards 

 Box top postage 

 Teacher Appreciation week 

 5th Grade Graduation Party 

 Field Day 

 Kindness week 

 

 

Looking into the future (2019 and beyond) we will 

work with the staff to fund/coordinate additional 

activities and things needed for the school 

(possibly: playground updates, gym equipment, 

STEM materials) 

 

 

Box Tops: 

We had our first big collection of the year 

last month and collected 5,290 box tops! 

For each box top collected, the school 

receives $0.10.  Every box top matters! 

Please continue to collect box tops at 

home, from family members, or even put 

out a jar at your office.  There will be 

another collection drive in the spring, but 

there is ALWAYS a collection box sitting 

outside of the front office. 

 

 

 


